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Kennebunk Free Library Invites You to Participate in our Strategic Plan Survey 

As we embark on a journey to shape the future of our beloved Kennebunk Free Library, your voice is 
pivotal. The library has long been a cornerstone of our community, providing a haven for 
knowledge, connection, and cultural enrichment. Now, as we set our sights on the future, we invite 
each one of you to actively participate in our strategic planning process.  
 
This survey will take approximately 5-10 minutes to complete and is at this link 
https://forms.gle/nepNTgG7TXsgqsucA You can also share the link, request a paper version, or scan 
the QR code below. 
  
Your insights and perspectives will play a crucial role in crafting a vision that not only reflects the 
needs of our community but also ensures that KFL remains a vibrant hub for generations to come. 
Together, let's shape the next chapter of our library's legacy. Your input matters, and your 
involvement is the key to a future that resonates with the aspirations of our entire community. 
Thank you for being an integral part of this exciting journey. 
 
Kennebunk Free Library invites all community members to participate actively in the strategic 
planning process. Updates and information on how to get involved are available at 
kennebunklibrary.org and on Facebook and Instagram. You can also call us at 985-2173. 
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